
“Thank You” 
Thanks to everyone who helped with the funeral of        
Pastor Jerry Gray on February 15th. It was an honor to 
be the host church, the last congregation where he led 
worship, preached, and led Bible Study. With the electricity 
shut down part of the time, the people of St. John’s showed 
what it means to be the church, working together, making 
decisions together, adapting to unforeseen circumstances, 
creating an atmosphere of determination, and using many 
and varied skills and knowledge to solve problems. Thanks, 
also, to those who contributed food for the meal, and 
helped in the kitchen. All in all, Pastor Gray’s life was 
celebrated well and the Good News of the Resurrection 
was proclaimed. The family and those from other churches, 
including three pastors and the United Methodist District 
Superintendent (think bishop) all expressed appreciation. 
THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!  
 

Contacting Pastor Ralph 
If you have a prayer request, or want to talk, 
you can reach Pastor Ralph, who is always interested 
in knowing if there’s an illness or hospitalization. 
 

Phone and text: 419-581-1837 or 814-580-5844 
email: ralphmineo@gmail.com 
Web Page (with audio sermons): ralphjmineo.com 
Facebook and Messenger: facebook.com/ralph.j.mineo  
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